
TO: Members, Board of Education
Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent of Schools
Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent of Schools

FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds

RE: Summer 2022 Life Safety Work

DATE: February 22nd, 2022

At 2:00 PM on Thursday February 10th, 2022, sealed bids were publicly opened at the 
Oak Park Elementary School District 97 Administration Building for Summer 2022 Life 
Safety Work. Bid Group 1 included the following trades: Mechanical, Plumbing, 
Electrical, and General Trades. Bid Group 2 included Roofing. 

Trade Proposed Contractor Actual Award Value
Pre-Order Equipment Trane (approved by BOE on 1/11/22) $510,000
Mechanical Helm Mechanical $1,306,900
Electrical ProArc Electric $1,770,411
General Trades Bulley & Andrews $1,032,831
Roofing Knickerbocker $1,554,000
Plumbing FE Moran $57,843

Totals $6,231,985

FAC reviewed the bid summaries on Tuesday February 15th, 2022 and recommended 
awarding of bids in accordance with the attached summaries. 

Administration will be seeking board approval of the Summer 2022 Life Safety Work on 
February 22nd, 2022 due to equipment lead times.
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